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Clipper® Executive Board Fare Integration Task Force 
 

August 15, 2022 Agenda Item 4a 

Update on Clipper® BayPass (Institutional Pass Pilot Program) and “No-cost/Reduced 

Cost Transfers” Policy Development 

Subject: 

Update on the delivery the Clipper® BayPass (Institutional Pass Pilot Program) at educational 

institutions, affordable housing properties, and other employers. The team will also discuss 

possible future actions related to delivering changes to inter-agency transfer policies in the Next 

Generation Clipper® system. 

Background: 

Since the last Task Force meeting in May 2022, the project team has been focused on delivering 

the  Institutional Transit Pass Pilot Program, now branded as Clipper® BayPass. Clipper® 

BayPass is launching today (August 15, 2022) at participant educational institutions and will in 

September 2022 at affordable housing properties.  

The project team has significantly advanced the development of a “no-cost/reduced cost” inter-

agency transfer policy. The team will continue to work with the Staff Working Group in advance 

of the September Task Force meeting to refine the final policy details before presenting a 

detailed draft for discussion and feedback starting at your September meeting.  

The attached presentation will facilitate a discussion by providing more details about this work. 

Recommendations: 

Information. 

Attachments: 

• Attachment A: Presentation 

_________________________________________ 

      Michael Eiseman, Co-Project Manager, BART 
 

_________________________________________ 

      William Bacon, Co-Project Manager, MTC 
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